
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL VOLUNTEERS SERVING LIQUOR IN THE BEER TENT 

THIS INCLUDES SERVERS, STOCKERS AND TAP VOLUNTEERS 

 
Due to recent changes, Alberta Gaming, Liquor & Cannabis (AGLC) requires that 1 server for every 100 patrons must 
have completed the ProServe Liquor Staff Training.  We are licensed for 1500 patrons and we are required to have up to 
15 ProServe certified servers per shift to meet the licensing ratio.   

We appreciate your commitment to volunteer for the festival and we are requesting you to take the training.  The cost 
of the training is $25 + GST, and it can be completed online at proserve.algc.ca.  The certification is good for 5 years.    If 
you have any concerns about paying the ProServe fee, the festival has agreed to cover the cost of the training.   

Please email Fran Leggett at fdragonleth@gmail.com : 

• If you choose to complete the training on your own, please send confirmation of your successful completion of 
the training  

• or to request an activation code to access the training at no cost to yourself 

If you would like to complete the training in a group setting, Trevor Brown invites you to 5th on 5th Youth Services, 435-5 
St S., (downstairs) on Saturday, June 1 at 10 am.  The course will take several hours to complete.  There will be several 
computers but if you have a laptop please bring it. 

 
Please sign up to volunteer at lethbridgedragonfest.ca and then contact Fran Leggett to register for the group training at 
fdragonleth@gmail.com  

 
We would like to thank you for your ongoing support of the ATB Financial Lethbridge Rotary Dragon Boat Festival.  We 
host one of the largest community events in our city annually and this would not be possible without you. 

 
Thank you for your support, 

 
ATB Financial Lethbridge Rotary Dragon Boat Festival Committee 
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